
 

[Teacher-in-charge: Mr. KWONG Chin San, the school social worker] 

 

 福榮街官立小學家長教師會 

Fuk Wing Street Government Primary School                                           2023/24年度 

Parent-Teacher Association                                            家長教師會通告第（E022）號 

24th October, 2023 

Dear Parents,  

A Formal Talk on “How to Prevent and Stop Children  

from Getting Addicted to the Internet” for Parents 
 

We have noticed that children’s addiction to the Internet caused by the prevalence of modern technology 
has become a general problem. In order to help parents deal with this challenge more effectively, the school 
will hold a formal talk which focuses on the phenomenon. The details are as follow: 

 

Activity Name 
A Formal Talk on “How to Prevent and Stop Children from Getting Addicted to 
the Internet”  

Date and Time 14th November, 2023 (Tuesday) 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. 
Language used in 
the formal talk 

Cantonese 

Target Group Parents of P.1-P.6 Students 
Venue Activity Room on G/F 

Content 
1. Understand the problem of Internet addiction 
2. Strategies to prevent Internet addiction 
3. How to help children cope with the problem effectively 

Remarks 

1. Photos, videos and interviews will be conducted by the Education Bureau 
during the event. Participants are required to consent to the use of their images 
(including videos and photos) and voices for educational purposes and 
promotional activities that may appear in various media, including the 
Education Bureau’s website, social media platforms or publications. 

2. Please be aware that your participation in future activities organized by the 
PTA might be affected if parents are absent without reason. 

 

Please fill in this e-notice on or before 27th October, 2023 (Friday). For enquiries, please contact Mr. 
KWONG Chin San, the school social worker. (Parents who attend the talk can get ONE credit of FWSGPS 
Positive-Mind Parents Academy.) 

Ms. HUANG Jianqing 

 Chairperson of Parent Teacher Association 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

2023/24家長教師會通告第 E022號 

 REPLY SLIP 

Dear Ms. HUANG, 

A Formal Talk on “How to Prevent and Stop Children  

from Getting Addicted to the Internet” for Parents 
 

I have read through Type-PTA Notice, No. E022 and understand the corresponding content.  
 

I *□ will attend the formal talk on “How to Prevent and Stop Children from being 
Addicted to the Internet” and I agree that photos, videos and interviews will be 
conducted by the Education Bureau during the event and I consent to the use of the 
images (including videos and photos) and voices for educational purposes and 
promotional activities that may appear in various media, including the Education 
Bureau’s website, social media platforms or publications. 

 

 *□ will not attend the formal talk. 

*Please put a “✓” where appropriate. 
    

Class:        Name:                                      (        ) Parent Signature:  _________________________ 

                                                    

Contact Number: _______________________ Parent Name: _____________________________ 

Date: _____ of October, 2023 
 

DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the 

Chinese original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English). 


